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| am sorry to share this news, Frederick county Maryland just issued
an executive order that Frederick County Maryland churches are not
permitted to open until May 29. We were very excited at the thought
of opening this Sunday. We will continue in patience and live stream
the service this Sunday at 11:00 AM as we have done in the last
several weeks. God bless you all.s;
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